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The sun seems to have decided to 

visit us for the remaining half of the 

summer term. 

Please remember to send your child 

to pre-school with a named sun hat 

and sun cream. 

Attached is a copy of our Sun         

Protection Policy for your                

information. 

WHAT’S HAPPENING AT MONKFIELD PARK CARE AND      

LEARNING CENTRE? 

 

Room News 

Room 1 News from Mrs Arlott 

Our new book is ‘Splat the Cat’ by Rob Scotton.  This is a story 
about a cat who is starting school and wants to take his pet mouse 
with him!  WE will be doing lots of activities this half term to pre-

pare the children for school in September. 

 

 

 

Room 2 News from Miss Tobin 

We have been sharing a book called ‘The Colour Monster’ by Anna 
Llenas.  Each colour in the story represents a feeling.  Ask your child 

which feelings are represented by each colour. 

Please have a look at our wonderful ‘Colour Monster’ display in 
Room 2. 

 
 
 

Room 3 News from Miss Blackwell & Miss Waring 
Our first book this half term is ‘There’s a House Inside my Mummy’ 
by Giles Andreae and Vanessa Cobban.  Our focus books this half 

term will all be based on first hand experiences for young children to 
help them understand new experiences and events in their lives. 
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Wanted 

If you have any unwanted school uniform items for any of the   

local schools we would welcome donations for our imaginative 

and role paly activities this half term linked to starting school. 

Thank you. 

Term & Holiday Club Dates 

The pre-school closes for summer at 3.00 pm on Tuesday 23rd July and re-opens on Wednesday 4th      

September at 9.00 am. 

We are closed on Wednesday 24th July and Tuesday 3rd              

September for Training Days in line with Monkfield Park Primary 

School. 

Our Holiday Club will be operating during the summer break from 

8.00 am until 6.00 pm except for Monday 26th August and sessions 

are charged by the hour so you can book to suit your needs.   

Summer Term Drop-In Session 

This will take place on Monday 8th July between 6.30 pm and 7.30 pm.  Parents & Carers are invited (with 

or without their children) to come along and see the pre-school  set up for a typical session and chat      

informally with the staff. 

School Grid (our caterers) will be coming along to this session 

to showcase the meals they provide for the children during 

term-time and they will have some samples available. 

Summer Term Activity Days 

Parents & carers are invited to come along to our Summer Fun Days to join in a range of         

activities with their children based around an ‘Under the Sea’ 

theme - please see the attached flyer for further details. 

Children (and parents/carers) are invited to dress up on these 

days as pirates, mermaids or anything else with an ‘Under the 

Sea’ theme.  We look forward to seeing your creations! 

Barnardo’s Big Toddle 

We will be taking part in Barnardo’s Big Toddle on Thursday 20th June.  

The ‘Toddle’ will take place during the morning pre-school session. 

If your child does not usually attend this session you may bring them in 

and accompany them for the ‘Toddle’. 

Further details and a sponsor form will follow. 


